Dear Career advisors,

Kind regards, Aiste and Zaliha

The Positive Action team at Hampshire Constabulary support individuals from the under-represented groups (females, disability, LBGT, etc.), including those from black, ethnic and minority backgrounds who are considering a career in policing; giving them the necessary confidence and skills to apply to become police officers or police staff.

As work coaches or career advisors, we would like to invite you to a virtual Police Career information session over Zoom. The aim of this event is to give you updated information on the policing career recruitment, including:

- The Police Constable Degree Apprenticeship PCDA
- The Degree Holder Entry Programme DHEP
- The eligibility criteria and the recruitment process.

We will also discuss other police staff roles such as Controllers, Detention Officers, Police staff investigators, etc.

We hope to provide you answers to all the questions that you might have.

We will be hosting the event on two dates. Please register your interest via the Eventbrite links

- 1 July 2020 at 11.00 am https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/hampshire-police-career-information-session-tickets-108970383350
- 29 September 2020 at 11.00 am <a href="https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/hampshire-police-career-information-session-tickets-108971376320">https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/hampshire-police-career-information-session-tickets-108971376320</a>

As you will register your interest on Eventbrite, closer to the time we will email you joining instructions on ZOOM.

Hampshire Constabulary currently use the Microsoft Office 2013 suite of applications. Please be aware of this if you intend to include an attachment with your email. This communication contains information which is confidential and may also be privileged. Any views or opinions expressed are those of the originator and not necessarily those of Hampshire Constabulary. It is for the exclusive use of the addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient(s) please note that any form of distribution, copying or use of this communication or the information in it is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error please forward a copy to: <a href="informationsecurity@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk">informationsecurity@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk</a> and to the sender. Please then delete the e-mail and destroy any copies of it. Thank you.